
Union to step up childcare campaign
 Ireland 

The SIPTU general union is planning to step up its childcare campaign after the 
government failed to boost funding in its latest budget. The union highlights low pay 
and high costs in the sector. Average pay for the 25000 mainly women childcare 
workers is only EUR 11.18 compared to the living wage of EUR 12.30. SIPTU says 
the government's failure to invest in the sector means that around one in four 
workers are leaving each year, raising serious issues of sustainability.
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